January Office News 2025

Dear Parents and Families,

Happy New Year! We hope everyone enjoyed the holiday season. The children worked very hard on singing for their performances. We hope you enjoyed them. The staff would like to thank each and every family for their generosity, we truly appreciate you thinking of us this holiday season.

The following are some important reminders:

- ★ Please remember to check out the Scholastic website for many new books. The access code is HHZ9K.
- ★ Thank you to all of our families for the continual generous donations of sanitizing wipes, Lysol spray, and tissue. We are beyond thankful! We truly use them as fast as they come in.
- ★ Daily schedules and routines are very important to the children as they help to make smooth transitions throughout the day. With winter boots and coats, drop off takes a little longer each day. Please remember the importance of each family arriving by 9:00 a.m.
- ★ If you have not left a pair of inside shoes here at school, please do so as soon as possible. This will contniue to help us keep our classrooms clean for the children to enjoy a healthy environment. Please check with the classroom teacher to see if your child needs a larger pair of shoes. In addition, please be sue that your child has proper weather appropriate extra clothes.
- ★ Registration will begin later this month. More information regarding registration will be sent home soon. We are anticipating an exciting summer camp 2025 program and 2025-2026 school year!
- ★ Mark your calendars: we are closed on Monday, January 20th (Martin Luther King Jr. Day). This day will be dedicated to Continuing Education for all AALE staff members. All staff members will be recertified in CPR/First Aide.

We wish everyone health and happiness in 2024!

All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc.



